
From: Earley Jr., Anthony
Sent: 6/25/2012 9:40:50 PM
To: 'catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov' (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: EPRI Summer Seminar

Cathy -
I checked with EPRI and they would love to have Colette attend. Just send her info in on the 
registration form.

Thanks,

Tony

From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. [mailto:catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 03:23 PM
To: Earley Jr., Anthony; Katague, Ditas <ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov>; Chan, Jovita 
<jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Kersten, Colette <colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: EPRI Summer Seminar

Tony, Thanks for the encouragement re: the EPRI invitation, I already have plans on Aug. 6- 
the morning of Aug, 7, We'll look at my schedule and the conference schedule and see what 
we can work out. Can Colette Kersten attend part of the meeting on my behalf? Do we know 
when the future EPRI conferences are? We can plan for me to attend with more notice. 
Thanks, Cathy

From: Earley Jr., Anthony [mailto:anthony.earley@pge-corp.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 01:22 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Subject: EPRI Summer Seminar

Dear Commissioner Sandoval:

I understand that you have been invited to the upcoming EPRI Summer Seminar 
taking place on August 6-7 here in San Francisco. As you know, EPRI is the non­
profit research arm of the electric sector, and the Summer Seminar should be an 
interesting look into emerging technologies and innovation taking place throughout our 
industry.

Despite thirty years in the industry, I always learn something new at the Summer 
Seminar. As an EPRI Board member, I would be delighted to have you join us for all 
or some of this event.
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I hope to see you there if you can make it.

Tony

SB GT&S 0056947


